
City of Anaheim 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

PUBLIC WORKS PROJECT 
 

 
 
WHERE:  Ball Road Street Rehabilitation 
  
LIMITS:   From 500 feet east of Sunkist Street to the East City Limits 
 
BEGINS:      January 2017 
 
COMPLETION:   March 2017 
 
TYPE OF WORK: The project consists of rehabilitating the asphalt concrete 

pavement within the existing right of way.  The work includes 
cold milling the existing pavement and resurfacing it with 
asphalt concrete, removal and reconstruction of handicap access 
ramps, coordination of adjustment of utility structures, 
replacement of traffic striping, traffic detector loops.  

 
TRAFFIC   
CONSIDERATION: During construction, there will be traffic lane closures; 

therefore, traffic disruptions shall be expected. 
 
PARKING: “No-Parking” signs will be posted in advance to restrict parking 

in construction zones.  Please adhere to the dates and hours on 
the posted signs. 

 
CONTRACTOR: Hardy & Harper, Inc. (714) 444-1851 
SUPERINTENDENT: Dennis Beyle   (714) 412-1385 
CITY INSPECTOR: Dany Mazraani  (714) 231-8373 
 
 The City will be working with the contractor to complete the  

project with minimum inconvenience to you. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

 
To request this in an alternative format please call (714)765-5281 or TTY (714)765-5125. The City prohibits discrimination. 
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